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WOODBINE FEATURED IN CROSS COUNTY CONNECTION MAGAZINE

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of
Woodbine was featured in an article in the Fall/Winter 2014-2015 Anniversary
Issue of the Cross County Connection transportation magazine “EASYrider”.

In an article entitled “Complete Streets: Lessons Learned” it was noted how
Woodbine has continued to build upon its “already expansive bicycle and
pedestrian network” and that “It is hoped that these projects in... Woodbine
Will inspire interested communities to adopt a Complete Streets policy and
encourage those that already have policies to start implementing projects.”

Woodbine adopted its Complete Streets Policy in 2012, one of the first
municipalities in Cape May County to do so.

It has applied these principles in formulating design for safe streets Borough-
wide. This has enhanced the competiveness of the Borough'’s applications for
State and Federal Transportation grants.

Woodbine was also cited in another article in this issue for its Safe Routes to
Schools Travel plan, which was featured in an article in the Spring 2013 issue.
In the Spring 2014 issue, “EASYrider” reported that Woodbine received a Silver
certificate award for its Safe Routes Program.

“Cross County Connection provides Woodbine with the knowledge and expertise
to position itself to obtain the necessary funding to make these health and safety
projects a reality for all our residents, and especially our school children,” added

Mayor Pikolycky.



